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Further to your reply to Callum Lamont’s letter, | am writing to voice once again my strongest

objection to the application for a 5t floor extension to the above property and also to express my
anxiety that the valid objections of neighbouring residents are seemingly not being taken

sufficiently seriously into account.

Firstly, | would like to refer you to my original comments on the application, submitted on your
website in December of last year. | reiterate all the objections contained therein and would
welcome a visit by one of your officers to my property (Flat 5.1, Ziggurat Building, 07790003754)

to ascertain the validity of my objections.

Secondly, it worries and puzzles me, that your letter only refers to privacy and outlook as criteria
for consideration of the planning application, and appears to omit noise and night time artificial
light pollution, loss of sky light and views, depreciation of the value of flats most directly affected
by a fifth floor extension to 67-74 — i.e. North facing fourth and fifth floor flats of the Ziggurat
building etc.



Thirdly, variations of the same application for a 5t floor extension to 67-74 Saffron Hill have been
refused three times already and further rejected on appeal. Contrary to what you say in your letter
no amendment to the building plans can even remotely change the material fact that my flat, for
instance, currently enjoying light and views above the roofline of 67-74, will end up with office
windows directly facing the windows of my property from no further than 4-5 metres, thus resulting
in a flagrant invasion of privacy.

I very much hope that you and your colleagues will give the objections of the residents of the

Ziggurat Building a broader and more sympathetic consideration.

Flat 5.1, Ziggurat Building
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